
Mass Pike Drainage Project Update (May2022) 
 
The contractor still plans to mobilize in May, closer to Memorial Weekend, to complete the drainage 
work.   
  
The highlighted locations below, will be finished in 2022 - areas 2, 3, 5 and 6 were all completed in 2021. 
  
Area 1: small slope pipe replacements on I-90 EB just after Cedar St Snow Ramp – to be done first thing 
this spring during the day 
  
Area 2 & 5: new swale with slope pipes – all done in 2021 including removal of E&S controls and debris. 
  
Area 3: slope pipes from I-90 down to behind Old Hamilton Rd with new DIs/CBs – slope pipes done in 
2020 (ran into issues with I-90 structures, new design required) and new structures installed on I-90 
done in 2021. All done including removal of E&S and debris. 
  
Area 4: elbow pipe replacements in detention basins off Hamilton Rd by the gun club – clearing done in 
2021 and pipe replacements to be done this spring after Area 1 during the day 
  
Area 6: new structures on I-90 by New Boston overpass – All done. 
  
Shout out to Raoul Ricard and Jim Dinopoulos for their continued efforts with this project. 
 


